
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Notice of System Maintenance 

 

Attention: Valued Customers 
 

We would like to express our gratitude for your continued patronage of our 

products. Due to system maintenance, our website will be unavailable 

during the following date and time. We apologize for any inconvenience 

this may cause and ask for your kind understanding. 

 
 
 
 

Details 
 
 
 
■ Time and date of system maintenance 

12:00 am to 2:00 am on Saturday, April 1, 2023 
 
 
 
 
*Please note that the maintenance duration may vary slightly depending on the 
progress of the work. 
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